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WE HELP PEOPLE ®
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Summary of Services

Home Visits
6,003

People helped
with furniture

1,848

Volunteer Hours 
119,217

Total people
assisted
150,000

Hospital/nursing home/
elderly visits

9,206

People helped
with clothing

3,346
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Dear Friends,

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul in Rockville Centre reached a milestone in 2018; the 70th Anniversary of 
our Diocesan Council.  This occasion was commemorated by a gala that brought together past and current 
leadership of our great organization.  Our guests included Bishop John O. Barres; Ralph Middlecamp, National 
President Society of St. Vincent de Paul USA; Fr. Francis Pizzarelli, Executive Director Hope House Ministries; 
and guests from as far away as Europe as well as local community partners.  Most importantly, our Vincentian 
volunteers, who are the core of all our good works, were there to be celebrated.

As we reflected on the great accomplishments from 1948 until now, we realized how our mission of charity has 
never waned.  Throughout all the events in local and global history, the Society has stayed focused on helping 
our neighbors. We must continue to look forward and ensure we adapt to the ever changing face of poverty.

The suffering caused by the high cost of living in Nassau and Suffolk is all too familiar a reality.  Helping a family 
traverse a difficult time no longer has a simple or quick remedy.  The geographic lines creating boundaries of 
an area of poverty have blurred.  The diversity of neighbors in need covers all spectrums of ethnicity, race, 
neighborhoods and social status.

As the need for assistance continues to rise, so does the generosity of our donors, sponsors and community 
partners.  We are forever grateful for your faith in the Society of St. Vincent de Paul to carry out our mission 
of charity.  Our Vincentians, with your support, will forever be a sign to fellow Long Islanders that they are not 
forgotten in their time of despair.

We are a community coming together to ensure that our motto “We Help People” will forever be there to ease 
the burdens of our neighbors on Long Island.

Yours in St. Vincent de Paul,

A Note From Our
Board President &
CEO & Executive Director

Thomas J. Abbate

CEO & Executive Director

Robert Meekins

Board President

Robert Meekins
Board President

Thomas J. Abbate
CEO & Executive Director
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Contemplating the milestone of serving Long Islanders in need for 70 years, it is clear that 
although each generation has its own unique obstacles, our similarities are undeniable. In the 
early 1600s, St. Vincent’s awareness of the pervasiveness of poverty led him to respond. When 
he learned of an ill and destitute family in his parish, he preached for assistance. That very 
afternoon an overwhelming number of people responded by bringing supplies to the family – 
the first “home visit”. 

Two hundred years later, in 1833, Blessed Frédéric Ozanam - a young college student - was 
challenged to put his faith into action on behalf of the poor of Paris. He and a friend began 
visiting Paris tenements and offering assistance as best they could. Soon a group dedicated to 
helping individuals in need under the patronage of St. Vincent de Paul formed around Frédéric.  

In 1948, a little over 100 years later, the Society found a home on Long Island and ever since, our 
Vincentians have been following the tradition of the “home visit” in our mission to help people. 
Changing needs of our neighbors have led to programs and partnerships like “Welcome Home” 
with the Interfaith Nutrition Network and “Help Me Smile” dental assistance with Catholic Health 
Services.

St. Vincent de Paul, Blessed Frédéric Ozanam, and Blessed Rosalie Rendu, all embraced 
humble and grateful service to others, especially to the disadvantaged – the essence of 
the Vincentian Charism. Today’s Vincentians carry on the teachings and tradition of our 
namesake and founders. In 2018, as we celebrated our 70th Anniversary, 1,316 Vincentians 
at 63 Conferences in 57 Long Island communities provided assistance to thousands of Long 
Islanders suffering the effects of poverty. 

In the following pages you will find examples that illustrate the richness of our mission, the help 
and hope provided to our neighbors in need, the humble service of our Vincentian volunteers 
and the selfless generosity of our supporters.

Celebrating
70 Years
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How We Help
Assisting Neighbors
The Barreau Family’s* story is one of faith and persistence, not only the neighbor’s 
but every one of the Conference members who had their faith strengthened by 
the family’s strong  faith in such a difficult time. Theirs is a story with many moving 
parts, housing, employment, education and because of the breadth of their need it 
took nearly every member of the Conference to be successful.

An intolerable living condition caused the family to move from their rented house. 
They put their furniture in storage and moved to an affordable hotel, not anticipating 
the difficulty that ensued.  Their search for a rental was complicated by poor credit 
and lack of funds for security, down payment, and brokerage fees.  As fate would 
have it, the neighbor’s employer went on strike. As money became even scarcer, 
they slept some nights in their car, all the while staying true to their mother’s primary 
goal to keep them safe and together.  

Conference members discussed the best ways to help them and guide them to 
help themselves – providing interim financial and housing assistance.  When they 
decided to pursue alternate careers, the Conference assisted them. An income 
stream was critical to becoming self-reliant.

As time progressed, the family became engaged with parish life and very much 
believed a Catholic education at the school was important for their young daughter.

Working with Tomorrow’s Hope Foundation, which provides scholarships for 
Catholic education, the Conference secured a 50% scholarship for the family’s 
young daughter. The school principal accepted that as payment in full, stating 
“everyone that wants a Catholic Education deserves one”. 

They still needed permanent housing. Divine intervention works in mysterious 
ways. A parish administrator serving as a Deacon stationed in another parish, 
alluded to the family’s plight in his sermon. He had prepared two sermons that 
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day and decided this was the one he would use - divine intervention. After Mass, 
three parishioners approached him asking - “how can we help”? Their unsolicited 
generosity provided the means for the down payment, fees and first month’s rent.   

The Conference members continued to be creative and dedicated in their quest 
to help this family reestablish themselves, working with their church and other 
organizations to provide support and services during this journey. Next came the 
final break they needed.  A church member, involved in real estate, helped them 
rent a beautiful home within walking distance to the Church, school, and the train.

The old adage that “it takes a village” is proven with this scenario, almost every 
member of the Conference played a role in helping this family.  There were many 
difficult times, and throughout their struggle, Conference members continuously 
took a leadership role to rally the Conference. Through faith and divine intervention 
this entire family is safe, has a nice place to live and is an active part of the 
congregation. Father and son joined the Knights of Columbus, son and daughter 
are in the children’s choir. Mother, father and son are employed and daughter is 
flourishing in the parish school.

* Neighbor’s name changed to protect confidentiality.

“Marian had such incredible faith, often excusing herself to silently pray in Church 
when her situation was at its lowest. She had such belief that the Lord would provide. 
Her faith strengthened mine.” - Donna
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How We Help
Transitional Housing 

- Dismas House



 2018 Annual Report  |  9

Meet George
When you first meet George, the brightness in his eyes, the easy smile and 
welcoming handshake contradict a past that includes many years spent in 
prison. George came to Dismas House in December of 2018. He was 50 years 
old and would be spending his first Christmas, since he was a young adult, not 
in prison. He remembers the mixed emotions of anticipation and trepidation, 
determination and fear. He had prepared himself as best he could, but the 
outside world had changed in many ways, while his world in prison remained 
the same. He earned a Bachelors Degree in Psychology/Sociology, but he 
didn’t have a driver’s license, nor did he know how to open a bank account or 
use an ATM.

At Dismas House he found not only a warm bed and healthy meals, he found 
people that wanted him to make it, and believed he could make it. The staff provide 
the guidance, they set the tone, provide the leadership and keep the men on task.  
It is challenging and the men have to be ready to give it their best effort.

George reflects, “You have to work really hard. Some days I’m up at 4:30am on 
a bus or subway to a job, visits to my parole officer or other mandatory meetings, 
and on to another job. I return to Dismas House to do my chores, eat, shower and 
fall into bed. But I couldn’t be happier for all this place has given me.”

In addition to his employment outside Dismas House, George is one of two peer 
staff. The peer staff lead by example for things like chores, time management, and 
program attendance.  They provide pointers on finding places [like the library and 
mass transit], getting IDs, and looking for work. They exemplify living simply and 
within your means, saving for the future, keeping balance in your life, moving past 
a prison mentality, learning to be sociable, and maintaining a positive relationship 
with the Parole Officer. They are pivotal to the success of the program because 
they “walk the walk” while they “talk the talk”.

George has taken this second chance and thrived. He not only believes he will 
succeed, but he allows himself the indulgence of believing in the future. When 
asked what he sees for himself in 10 years, George responded (with a big smile), 
“I am off parole, I’m in a committed relationship with my terrific girlfriend, I have a 
good job, and my health”.

Meet Lucy
Three years ago Lucy and her friend Diane were among a small group of Vincentians 
from St. Peter of Alcantara’s Conference to start a Dinner Preparation program 
at Dismas House. They were looking for a new way to practice their Vincentian 
Charism. Almost every Tuesday night since, volunteers (some Vincentians) have 
brought their various levels of culinary skills to the men at Dismas House. But what 
has thrived there is more than a meal.  For the residents; the experience of sharing 
a meal with others, and eating and talking together at the same table is a valuable 
social experience. For many of the volunteers, Dismas House has become an 
extended family.

Lucy was drawn to the program after a silent prayer experience in which she was 
reflecting on her path to loving God. She remembers thinking “I know how to love 
family, friends, even a pet, but how do I love God”? His answer – If you love the 
people you help, you love me. That evening, Diane told her about the cooking 
program!

Most of Lucy’s immediate family are deceased, including her mother. She gets 
immense joy out of sharing family recipes with the men. She recognizes that it’s 
been a long time, if ever, since they have enjoyed good food or the social aspect 
of a shared meal. Spending time at Dismas House has helped her to keep an open 
mind about anyone she meets, that people can truly repent and change. At first 
she was surprised at how polite and considerate the men were not only to her, but 
to each other as well. 

One recent Tuesday night, Lucy made her mom’s pot roast and gravy, while Diane 
brought a string bean casserole. It was all followed by a tantalizing apple pie. Men 
laughed and teased each other, while conversation drifted to updates on men who 
had moved on, leftovers were wrapped up for those working late, dishes were 
washed and put away. A simple, typical Tuesday night at Dismas House.

“A person has to want to make it, has to work 
hard, but this program gives you all the tools 
you’ll need to make it!” - George



Store, Bins and
Clothing Drives

Supporting
Our Cause

The clothing and furniture that is donated 

to the Society of St. Vincent de Paul, either 

for distribution or resale, is critical to our 

mission. When our Vincentian volunteers 

are helping a neighbor that is in need of 

warm clothing or basic home furnishings, 

they turn to the thrift stores for help. Items 

that are sold at the stores provide revenue 

to support our programs.

“When people shop or donate here, it’s about more than the item(s): 
it’s about the people we are able to help.” - Katherine Kloska
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Store, Bins and Clothing Drives

Supporting Our Cause

Throughout the year, many businesses, schools, organizations and churches partner with us on clothing 
or toy drives. In 2018, we formed collaborations with The YMCA of Long Island, National Grid and 
numerous schools. Principal Keegan of Island Trees Memorial Middle School in Levittown uses their 
clothing and toy drives as a tool for character development. 

Similarly, we are proud to have some very special people working at our stores. In addition to their 
typical retail responsibilities they share a passion for our mission. “Coming to work each day you know 
you are helping people in need in the community” says Liz Lauschus who has worked at the Huntington 
Store for 5 years. “I like to set up the clothing area so people have a nice experience shopping here.

And sometimes it’s an employee that 
benefits from our mission, like in the 
case of Anthony. Anthony’s parents 
sent him to the United States 30 years 

ago, as an 18 year old, to escape the violence of the 
civil war in El Salvador. He was granted asylum by 
President George H.W. Bush. He took a job at the 
St. Vincent de Paul Thrift store in Garden City Park, 
learned English and worked hard while applying for 
citizenship. Unfortunately, he was taken advantage of 
by an unscrupulous lawyer and lost valuable time and 
money in the process. His supervisors learned what 
had happened and got him legitimate immigration 
representation that put him back on track. Anthony 
is now an American Citizen and the Assistant Store 
Manager at the Garden City Store. 

“One of the great goals of 
education is to turn our 
students into active citizens 
with a firm commitment to 
helping others. The Society of 
St. Vincent de Paul gives these 
students that opportunity.”
				  
Daniel Keegan
Principal - Island Trees 
Middle School



Special Events...
    Special People
Golf Classic
2018 marked the 15th anniversary of the SVDPLI Annual Golf Classic. A strong 
supportive committee is key to a successful outing. We are thrilled to have a terrific, 
committed group of volunteers leading the way on our Golf Outing. They help recruit 
sponsors, golfers and secure prizes. 

One such volunteer is David Lynch of Mutual of America. David, who is also a board 
member, joined the Golf Committee in 2010. With so many wonderful nonprofits on 
Long Island, all with very compelling missions, we are always honored when someone 
chooses our organization to volunteer their time and share their expertise. According 
to David, what stood out for him at SVDP is the compass of the social teachings of 
the Catholic Church. “Growing up in the Catholic faith and trying to live that golden 
rule - ‘do unto others as you would have them do unto you’, is something the 
Vincentian community lives every day.” In his role on the Golf Committee, David sees 
an opportunity to raise awareness about the mission of the Society.

In 2018, our Golf Outing was held in Memory of 
Deacon Patrick Logsdon. Deacon Pat served 
as the Director of Anthony House, one of our 
transitional houses for men, for 33 years. He brought 
tremendous love, care and compassion to his 
ministry. The Society of St. Vincent de Paul continues 
to feel the loss of Deacon Patrick Logsdon.
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“Witnessing friends and family go through some tough times, 
it feels good working with an organization that is there for people 
that might otherwise slip through the cracks.” - David Lynch



Special Events...Special People

Friends of the Poor 5K
Our Friends of the Poor 5K Walk/Run continues to be the largest Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul Walk/Run in the country! In 2018, we had 810 participants and raised 
$180,000 to support the mission of the Society. Looking for a way to attract more 
participants and raise more money, we added a timed competitive run. Promoting 
it through our Conferences and directly to running organizations around the Island 
resulted in an additional 100 participants. The new run received positive feedback 
from our inaugural participants and we hope to double that number in 2019!

 2018 Annual Report  |  13



14  |  The Society of St. Vincent de Paul  •  www.svdpli.org

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul of Long Island

2018 Annual Report Summary
   INCOME	

   EXPENSE	

Program Services
• Stores	 $3,896,035
• Training & Dev.	 $442,910 
• Dismas House	 $248,501 
• Anthony House	 $78,701 
• Family Assistance	 $600,827 
Total Programs	 $5,266,974 

Supporting Services		
• Mgmt. & General	 $981,727 
• Fund Raising	 $219,424 
Total Supporting Services	 $1,201,151
Total Expenses	 $6,468,125

• Stores	 $5,728,156 
• Donations	 $323,716 
• Grants	 $216,530 
• Bequests	 $98,434
• Special Events (Net)	 $40,291 
• Training & Dev.	 $58,707 
• Net Investment Income	 $95,780 
Total Revenue	 $6,561,614

Change in Net Assets.. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $93,489 

Net Assets 
at the beginning of year. . . . . . . . . . $4,556,739

Net Assets 
at the end of year.. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $4,650,228

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul is 
committed to practicing good stewardship 
of all funds entrusted to its mission of 
helping the poor and needy of Long Island. 
All contributions are monitored to ensure 
compliance with donor intent. As a Catholic 
lay organization, the Society operates out of 
the Diocese of Rockville Centre; however, 
we are an independent 501(c)(3) organization 
and do not receive funding from the Diocese.
Individual Conferences are provided 
contributions from their parish.
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CENTRAL COUNCIL

CONFERENCES	 63
VINCENTIAN VOLUNTEERS	 1,316
PAID STAFF	 72

The 2018 statistical report shows the outcomes of the Society’s efforts across Nassau and Suffolk Counties. The financial and material support of 
SVDPLI and its Conferences help families avoid hunger, homelessness, and additional hardship.

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul of Long Island
Statistical Summary: Year Ending September 30, 2018

SPECIAL WORKS 	 PEOPLE SERVED 	 OPERATIONAL COST

Transitional Houses for Men
	 Anthony House & Dismas House 	 36	 $327,202
	 Home Residence and Counseling
	 Returning Citizens

Vincentian Programs 	 696	 $600,827
	 Family Assistance, Uplift, Welcome Home,		
	 Dental Assistance		

Vincentian Training and Development	 1,316	 $442,910

Stores
	 Furniture-clothing-household 	 47,590	 $3,896,035
	 Neighbor’s clothing/furniture (no cost) 	 5,194

Information and Referral Calls 	 7,262

TOTAL SPECIAL WORKS 	 62,094	 $5,266,974

Management and Support Cost		  $1,201,151

CENTRAL COUNCIL TOTALS 	 62,094	 $6,468,125

Conferences
	 Neighbor Assisted Financial Aid	 38,825	 $1,546,518
	 In-Kind Assistance (estimated value) 	 51,181	 $1,772,092
	 Vincentian Volunteer Hours (value)		  $3,479,944

CONFERENCE TOTALS 	 90,006	 $6,798,554

TOTALS 	 152,100	 $13,266,679
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Donors  10/1/2017 - 9/30/2018

$25,000 and over
Newsday Charities, a fund of
	 the McCormick Foundation
The SAR Family Foundation of 
	 Long Island Community Foundation
Estate of Dorothy Israel

$24,999-$10,000
United Way
The H. W. Wilson Foundation
The George Link, Jr. 
	 Charitable Trust
DeMarco & Nesi LLC
St. Joseph Conference Babylon

$9,999-$5,000
Educational Bus Transportation
Estate of Joseph C. Kugler
Flushing Bank
Mutual of America
Bridgehampton National Bank
SVDP USA
Steel Equities
The Howard and Barbara 
	 Farkas Foundation
Catholic Health Services
Haug Partners LLP

$4,999-$2,500
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Howard
Mr. Daniel Finch
Bethpage Federal Credit Union
Mr. and Mrs. Michael E. DeMarco
Ms. Mary DeMott
St. Bernard’s Conference
M. Hiller & Son, Inc.

$2,499-$1,000
Al & Peggy DeMatteis Family 	
	 Foundation
Columbian Home Association
Fives Smithtown Funeral Home, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Jack McCaffery
Mr. and Mrs. James J. Bell
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Ulbricht
Mr. and Mrs. Werner Zumbrunn
Mr. Andrew J. Turro
Mr. John Petitto
Mr. Joseph A. Whalen Jr.
Mr. Louis G. Sollecito
Mr. Paul Rerecich and 
	 Mrs. Maria T. Rerecich
Mr. William J. D’Antonio and 
	 Mrs. Virginia W. D’Antonio
Mr. William L. Burke
Mrs. Alice Hanley
Mrs. Charles Meyer
Mrs. Helen Campa
Ms. Nancy Wood
Our Lady of Perpetual Help 
	 Conference
Tiffany and Company
Mr. and Mrs. John B. Zurell
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick J. Manley
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Polucci
Mr. Jacques K. Panossian
Mr. Michael Kmeth, Jr.
Mr. Wilfred Furlong
St. Anthony’s Conference Oceanside
Mr. Al Messina
HUB Truck Rental Corp
King Kullen Grocery Co., Inc.
Mr. John Corrigan and 
	 Mrs. Teresa Corrigan

Mrs. Theresa Attard
Ms. Madeline M. Kreher
Mr. James Logsdon
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Todd
Mr. Marc Hiatrides
Mr. Robert Scavetta
Mr. Roger E. Podesta
Our Lady of Lourdes Conference
St. Pius X Conference
Mr. Thomas S. Gulotta
Excentus Corporation

$999-$500
American Paving & Masonry Corp.
Ann Marie Fitzpatrick
Dr. John Franco and 
	 Mrs. Joan Franco
Father Lawrence A. Chadwick
Frederick J. Chapey & Sons 
	 Funeral Home, Inc.
Hallock & Malberba, P.C.
Jericho Electric
Most Rev. Robert J. Brennan
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Budinoff
Mr. and Mrs. John Cameron
Mr. and Mrs. John M. Lokay Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Bukowski
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph E. Croasdale
Mr. Michael Baker
Mr. and Mrs. Robert F. Gartland
Mr. and Mrs. Salvatore Scacco
Mr. Andrew Grimes
Mr. Dennis Kroon
Mr. John J. Secreti and 
	 Mrs. Helen M. Secreti
Mr. Leo F. Rerek
Mr. Martin P. Lombardi

Mr. Paul Rerecich and 
	 Mrs. Maria T. Rerecich
Mr. Raymond Hulbert
Mr. Robert J. Buchta Sr.
Mr. Stanley J. Mitchell
Mrs. Anne M. Dilts
Ms. Barbara L. Bongiorno
Ms. Barbara Sabbagh
Ms. Denise Ferencik
Rev. Lawrence B. Rafferty
Mr. Ron Furman
Sister Mary Christine
St. Rosalie Conference
St. Boniface Conference
St. Joseph’s Conference – 
	 Hewlett
Holy Spirit Conference
Mr. Fred Koehler and 
	 Mrs. Sue Koehler
Ms. Jennifer Tuschong
Mr. and Mrs. Victor J. Albanese
Ms. Maryann Maciejewski
Ms. Kathrina Omahony
Mr. and Mrs. William M. Korchak
Mr. Patrick Lonergan and 
	 Mrs. Maureen Lonergan
Mr. Walter Wall and 
	 Mrs. Regina Wall
St. Edward Conference
Mr. Waldemar F. Schlosberg 
Gold Coast Bank
Our Lady of Victory Conference

$499-$250
Cameron Engineering & Associates
Deacon Mike & Doreen Monahan
Evan Thomas Financial LLC
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Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernians
Maryanne Mitchell
Mr. and Mrs. Charles T. Gusman
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis and 
	 Victoria Cappello
Mr. and Mrs. John Donohue
Mr. and Mrs. John H. Burke
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Anderson
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Mullen
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Farrell
Mr. Andrew G. Logan
Mr. Douglas Horn
Mr. Edwin J. Holmes
Mr. Peter J. Holzer
Mr. Ralph Paul
Mr. Thomas M. Leach
Ms. Dolores Petrocelli
Ms. Loretta M. Dunn
Ms. Rita Grinsell
Mr. Paul Raynoha
Rev. Msgr. Charles R. Fink
Richard Smith
Rosemarie DeWitt
St. Bernard Knights of Columbus
Bellmore Knights of Columbus 
	 #3689
Firefighters Charitable Foundation Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. William Wheeler
Mr. George T. Dreher and 
	 Mrs. Barbara L. Dreher
Mr. Paul J. Hodermarsky
Mr. Robert Zuccaro
Mr. Russell Middleton
Mr. Carl Cordano and 
	 Mrs. Janet Cordano 
Mrs. Rosemary Schweitzer
Ms. Anastasia M. Weilandt

Ms. Barbara E. Black
Notre Dame Conference
Our Holy Redeemer Conference
St. Peter the Apostle Conference
Triple Crown Sports 
	 Memorabilia, Inc.
Mr. Brian Tighe
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Hogan
Mr. and Mrs. James O’Connor
St. Ignatius Loyola Conference
St. Cyril & Methodius Conference
Mr. Gavin St Matthew-Daniel

Special Events
Major Sponsors

ACT – 
Affecting Change Together

Albrecht, Viggiano, Zureck & Co., PC
Bethpage Federal Credit Union

DeMarco & Nesi LLC
Educational Bus Company

Flushing Bank
Haug Partners

Mutual of America
Steel Equities

Mr. Anthony Tabone
Mr. and Mrs. Martin G. Tall 
Mr. and Mrs. John Kevin Mulvey
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Bartholomew
Kevin J. Kenny
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Meekins
Mr. Michael Minutaglio
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Jansen
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Koehler 

Mr. William “Billy” Fowler
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Marrin 
Mr. and Mrs. Paul McSloy 
Mr. Thomas McCoy
Mr. and Mrs. Brenda Mohlin
Mr. Anthony Gervasi
Ms. Margaret M. Healy
Annonymous

The following individuals have made a commitment to
give a scheduled amount to the Society monthly.
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Baldwin – St. Christopher
Bayville – St. Gertrude 
Bellmore – St. Barnabas 
Bethpage – St. Martin of Tours 
Brookville – St. Paul the Apostle
Carle Place – Our Lady of Hope
East Meadow – St. Raphael 
East Rockaway – St. Raymond 
Elmont- St. Boniface 
Elmont – St. Vincent de Paul 
Farmingdale – St. Kilian 
Floral Park – Our Lady of Victory 
Freeport – Our Holy Redeemer 
Glen Cove – St. Rocco

Great Neck – St. Aloysius 
Hempstead- Our Lady of Loretto
Hewlett – St. Joseph 
Hicksville – Our Lady of Mercy 
Hicksville – St. Ignatius Loyola 
Inwood – Our Lady of Good Counsel 
Levittown – St. Bernard 
Long Beach – St. Mary of the Isle 
Malverne – Our Lady of Lourdes 
Manhasset- St. Mary
Mineola – Corpus Christi
New Hyde Park- Holy Spirit
New Hyde Park – Notre Dame 
Oceanside – St. Anthony 

Plainview – St. Pius X
Port Washington – St. Peter of Alcantara 
Rockville Centre – St. Agnes Cathedral
Roosevelt – Queen of the Most Holy Rosary 
Sea Cliff – St. Boniface Martyr
Seaford – Maria Regina 
Seaford- St. James
Seaford – St. William the Abbot
Syosset- St. Edward the Confessor
Uniondale – St. Martha
Valley Stream – Holy Name of Mary
Wantagh – St. Frances de Chantal
West Hempstead – St. Thomas the Apostle

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul on Long Island is comprised of
63 Conferences serving 57 Long Island Communities.

Where to Find Us

Babylon – St. Joseph
Bellport – Mary Immaculate
Brentwood – St. Luke
Centerport – Our Lady Queen of Martyrs
Center Moriches – St. John the Evangelist
Central Islip – St. John of God
Commack – Christ the King
Coram – St. Frances Cabrini
Deer Park – Ss. Cyril & Methodius
Dix Hills – St. Matthews
East Northport – St. Anthony of Padua

Greenlawn – St. Francis of Assisi
Hampton Bays – St. Rosalie
Hauppauge – St. Thomas More
Huntington – St. Patrick
Huntington Station – St. Hugh of Lincoln 
Islip Terrace – St. Peter the Apostle
Kings Park – St. Joseph
Lindenhurst – Our Lady of Perpetual Help
Manorville – Sts. Peter & Paul
Mastic Beach – St. Jude

Nassau County (41)

Suffolk County (22)



 2018 Annual Report  |  19

Most Rev. Bishop John O. Barres, Honorary President
Robert Meekins, President

Al Messina, First Vice President
Michele Walters, Treasurer
Dr. John Franco, Secretary

Rev. Msgr. Gerard Ringenback, Spiritual Advisor

Executive 

Robert Meekins, Chair
Thomas Abbate
Jennifer Bello
Sonia Burgos
Averell Campbell
John Franco
Dr. John Friel
Gus Gelardi
Al Messina
Msgr. Gerard Ringenback
Michele Walters

Finance/Audit

James O’Connor, Chair
Thomas Abbate
Robert Ellis
Gus Gelardi
Barry Giaqunito
David Lynch
Robert Meekins
Doug Pi
Michele Walters

Governance

Richard Russell, Chair
Thomas Abbate
Jennifer Bello
Barry Giaquinto
Robert Meekins

Thomas Abbate
Jennifer Bello
Sonia Burgos

Averell Campbell
Robert Ellis
John Friel

Gus Gelardi
David Lynch

Joseph McCarthy
James O’Connor
Richard Russell

Jennifer Tuschong

Board of Directors

Board Committees

Thomas Abbate, Chief Executive Officer & Executive Director
Barry Giaquinto, Chief Financial Officer
Joseph Lazarich, Director of Stores
Joanne Courtien, Director of Development
Terri Zenobio, Director of Vincentian Services
Paula Migliore, Director of Transitional Houses and 
   Vincentian Services Advisor 
Karen Werner, Manager of Human Resources

Leadership Staff

Society of St. Vincent de Paul of Long Island
in the Diocese of Rockville Centre



249 Broadway
Bethpage, New York 11714

516.822.3132 • Fax: 516.822.2728
svdpli.org


